
                                                                                                                                       The Bishop Wilkinson Catholic Education Trust is an exempt charity. It is a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales under 

company registration number 07890590.  Registered office address: Cardinal Hume Catholic School, Old Durham Rd, Gateshead NE9 6RZ 
 

 

4th November 2020 

 

 

6TH FORM LUNCH ARRANGEMENTS 

  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

If, as expected, MPs vote for the proposals for a national lockdown starting tomorrow, this will mean new 

restrictions regarding the mixing of households outdoors. In light of the guidance around the lockdown, we have 

reluctantly decided that 6th Form students will not be permitted to leave the school site during their lunch 

periods.  

 

6th Form students will therefore need to bring a packed lunch or buy food from the service in their common 

rooms. To cater for larger numbers of 6th Form students on site during lunch periods, more rooms will be made 

available to students during lunch. Students are still able to leave the school site at lunch time to work from 

home if they have had their final lesson of the day. 

 

These arrangements will remain in place until the end of the lockdown on December 2nd.  

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr D Bayne 

Head of Sixth Form  
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